
Docket Optical System - Quail Brush Power Plant 

  
Dear Sirs and Mams, 
  
I am writing to let you know that I am staunchly opposed to the Quail Brush Power Plant in its current proposed 
state. This is the wrong location for a plant such as this. Please relocate this plant to a more appropriate location. 
Our personal homes and mother nature must be respected in this matter. Thank you for your reconsideration. 
  
Adrian van Ravesteyn 
Concerned Citizen 

From:    Adrian van Ravesteyn <adrianvanrav@hotmail.com>
To:

   

<esolorio@energy.state.ca.us>, <anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov>, 
<carldemaio@sandiego.gov>, <jerrysanders@sandiego.gov>, 
<kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov>, <martiemerald@sandiego.gov>, 
<sherrilightner@sandiego.gov>, <toddgloria@sandiego.gov>, 
<davidalvarez@sandiego.gov>, <loriezapf@sandiego.gov>, 
<jdale@ci.santee.ca.us>, <jminto@ci.santee.ca.us>, <jryan@ci.santee.ca.us>, 
<rvoepel@ci.santee.ca.us>, <rmcnelis@ci.santee.ca.us>, 
<dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov>, <senator.kehoe@sen.ca.gov>, 
<susan.davis@mail.house.gov>, <senator@boxer.senate.gov>, 
<senator@feinstein.senate.gov>

Date:    3/29/2012 2:12 PM
Subject:   Quail Brush Power Plant
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DATE MAR 29 2012

RECD.   APR 02 2012

DOCKET
11-AFC-3


